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Clean Heritage Site Campaign 

Organized by- NCC unit 

 
On the occasion of the Clean Heritage Site campaign, the NCC Unit of Government P.G. 

College participated in cleaning the administrative building of the sugar factory located 

in Bazpur on 27-10-2021. The campaign was organized with the aim of preserving the 

cultural and historical significance of the site and to promote cleanliness in the area. The 

event began with a brief introduction by Dr. Nagendra Dewedi about the importance of 

preserving heritage sites and maintaining cleanliness in the surrounding areas. The cadets 

started the cleaning process by sweeping the entire administrative building premises and 

removing any garbage or debris from the area. They then proceeded to wash the walls 

and floors using cleaning agents and water. The volunteers helped in segregating the 

waste into different categories for proper disposal. 
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